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Preparing for September 2025: Workshops to support children with different developmental levels

20 May 2025

Are you a mainstream class teacher looking to support children in your new class starting in September 2025 who have different developmental levels or an
EHCP?

Do you want to learn how to assess and plan an appropriate curriculum for individual children in your class?

About the workshops

Don't miss this opportunity to attend a workshop led by our specialist schools.

These workshops will help you prepare for the transition. Equip yourself with the necessary skills and knowledge to support the children in your new class
effectively.

Join us to learn best practices, share experiences, and ensure your children have the best possible start in their new school year!

Book your place

Monday 7 July 9am - 12pm: KS1 Preparing for September 2025

Monday 7 July 1- 4pm: KS2 Preparing for September 2025
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